
Date: 19/02/19 
Our Ref: RFI2604 
Your Ref: FOI Request – Graylingwell Park 
Tel: 0300 1234 500 
Email: foi@homesengland.gov.uk 
 

          Windsor House 
By Email Only          50 Victoria Street 

London 
SW1H 0TL 

Dear  
 
RE: Request for Information – RFI2604 
 
Thank you for your recent email, which was processed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
For clarification, you requested the following information:  
 
I am writing to request a list of all subcontractors, suppliers and consultants & telephone numbers involved in the 
demolition of the former hospital in grade II listed grounds and construction of a 'carbon neutral' development of 
750 new homes, of which 40% will be affordable housing. The development is also expected to include around 
5,000sqm of retail, community and innovative employment space. The associated works include access roads, sewer 
systems, infrastructure, enabling and landscaping. 
 
Response 
We are able to confirm that we do not hold the information as detailed within your request. 
 
Advice and Assistance 
We have a duty to provide advice and assistance in accordance with Section 16 of the FOIA. To comply with this duty 
we are able to confirm that Homes England had no involvement with the demolition of the site and we suggest that 
you might wish to direct your enquiry to Linden Homes. 
 
Right to Appeal 
If you are not happy with the information that has been provided or the way in which your request has been handled 
you may request an internal review by writing to; 
 
The Information Access Team 
Windsor House 
50 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0TL 
 
You may also complain to the Information Commissioner however, the Information Commissioner does usually 
expect the internal review procedure to be exhausted in the first instance.  
 
The Information Commissioner's details can be found via the following link  
https://ico.org.uk/ 
 
Please note that the contents of your request and this response are also subject to the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  Homes England may be required to disclose your request and our response accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Information Access Team 
For Homes England 

 
 

https://ico.org.uk/



